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Welcome back everyone after the half term. We are now half 

way through the academic year! 

 

PTFA@st-peters.notts.sch.uk  
Our PTFA have been successful in applying to become a charity. 
More information from our amazing PTFA soon. 
If you feel you or your business might consider financial                   
support of our PTFA charity, please get in touch. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you in school on these dates: 
Tuesday 21st March and Wednesday 22nd March 3.50pm-
6.50pm, both nights. Appointment letters are being sent out 
shortly. You will get to see your child’s work and are                                     
encouraged to leave a written feedback sheet of encouraging 
and motivating comments for your child to read the following 
morning. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
         
 
World Thinking Day/Founders Day  
On Wednesday 22nd February. St Peter's Academy supported 
children who belong to Girlguiding & Scouts by wearing 
their uniform to school for World Thinking Day/Founders 
Day. They wore their uniform to school on this day with 
pride and thought about and celebrated international                      
friendships around the world. They also thought and stood 
up for causes that could improve the lives of girls around the 
world. 
 

Message from            

Mr Tomlinson. 

 
 
Friday 10th March (noon) is the deadline for any Junior ONLY 
entries for the art/photograph competition. Theme this year is 
‘Animal Kingdom’. Bring your named entries direct to                           
Mr Tomlinson before this date. Click here for more details. 
 

Useful E-Safety Website Links for: Parents, Children, 
Carers, Grandparents, Childminders, Families  (click on 
the link and scroll to near the bottom) 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/safeguarding-
risk-assessments/ 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
We value your trust in us. 
Don’t let issues grow. 
Stay safe. Stay connected.  
Take Care. 
Mr Tomlinson. 
Head Teacher 

Edition No.210 

 

Oh Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other,                 
the world and with our work. Amen 

Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness 
Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10  

Click on the hands to take 

you to a video of our school 

take care prayer in sign 

language. 

 
  

Watch this space!  

More news                   

coming soon... 
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All of KS1 enjoyed the story with the Great Fire of London told by Steve from Partake 
Theatre. The children loved being fully involved with costume wearing, narration, mime, 

chant, music and dance.   

 

Click here for 
more photos 

from Mrs 
Gilbey’s class. 

Social Moral Spiritual Cultural 
(SMSC) & British Values 

Next Week’s Theme: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Discuss at home ready for next 

week’s assembly 

Year 5 and Year 6 were very lucky to be able to visit Mr and Mrs Young’s (Eli’s Grandparents’) allotment in East Bridgford this 
week to learn more on their topic Sow, Grow and Farm.  Mr and Mrs Young’s were very impressed with the children’s questions. 

Click here for more photos from Mrs Marston’s class. 
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Rosalie has been 
working so hard in 
swimming and was 
absolutely thrilled 

to have 
achieved Stage 3. 
Her motivation is 
the aim to be able 

to go down the 
rapid in Centre 

Parcs! We are super, 
super proud of you. 

Frank received 
the player of 
the week in 
his debut 
match for 
Lowdham 
Colts U8 

blacks. He 
scored 2 goals. 

We are very 
proud of him 
  

“Well done 
Ava for 
being 

awarded 
‘Spirit of 

the Game’ by Sheffield               
Steelers and GB legend             
Robert Dowd at an Ice                  
Hockey tournament in               

Sheffield at the weekend. 
Coach and teammates             

commended her on “sterling 
defence work”. We are very 

proud of how hard you work 
and how much fun you 

have doing it!”  

Vinnie and Billy 
gained a new                                

swimming badge 
over the half term. 

They worked               
extremely hard to 

get their 400       

metres! Well done boys. 

 

Lily worked really hard at her swimming 
course this half term and we love how 

much she loves swimming! Well done Lily!  

By Safeeya Y4 By Noah S Y6 

Isla crocheted these cute 
creatures over half term. 
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